Dear Parents,

This is a letter to inform you about a program I am about to start in my classroom called V.I.P. -- VERY IMPORTANT PARENT(S).  I am very excited about this program, as it was a major success in my fifth grade classroom in past years, and it opened up the students’ 5th grade eyes to a world of future opportunity!


Throughout the year we are constantly talking about family, careers, and Libertyville as a community and how we all play a huge role in our community.  This year, I would like to invite parents into the classroom to be our V.I.P. guests!  You are invited to share a career, craft, hobby, interest, favorite thing to cook, or perhaps your favorite story now or when you were a child.  Parent “teams” are welcome, or feel free to sign up for individual times.  

I will set up a schedule of some open time slots in our classroom. If you feel you want to set up a specific date with me, please feel free to contact me via email and we can set something up.  Visits should take about 25-30 minutes.  I do hope that you will be a V.I.P. guest.  Every child feels special when a parent visits the classroom!


I look forward to hearing back from all of you to be our next V.I.P. guest!
Thank you,

Miss Harvey( 
